From: Coffman, Robert H [mailto:coffmarh@forsyth.cc] 
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 2:42 PM
To: Susan Myrick
Cc: Albright, Lonnie G; 'Kenneth Raymond'
Subject: WSSU

Ms Myrick,

Staff did a meticulous hand sort of the returned cards from WSSU.  Here is what we found.

The first batch of cards that Chairman Raymond delivered appears to have 393 not the 418 that was reported at the meeting.

The second batch of cards that Chairman Raymond delivered appears to have 164 not the 166 that was reported. 

That gives a total of 557 cards that the Chairman delivered to our office.

The Board has asked that I offer you the following  options.   I can have staff copy the 557 original cards or you can come in to review and copy them.  None of the returned cards have a sticker or indication from the post office on why they were undeliverable.

Please let me know your preference.

Rob Coffman
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